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Ahoy
By Vice President \ Web Dude

Shipmates’ \ Families, this quarter I would like to recognize our “plank owners” and thank them for the dedication they provided in bringing our ship to life. One of those special sailors agreed to be recognized as our “Spot Lighted” member this quarter and share his story with the crew. Read a brief portion of plank owner Skip Dent’s story below, and the full story is available our web site. Thanks Skip for your service and commitment to our association. 
Topics for this newsletter are as follows:
Article One: Membership status.
Article Two: Reunion 2018
Article Three: Veterans Online Exchange Shopping Benefit
Article Four: Member Spotlight
Article Five: Taps

Article One
Association membership remains strong with many of our original members continuing their involvement, as well as many new members signing up so far in 2017. As of this letter we currently have 138 active members on our muster.  Welcome aboard to the following shipmates who either renewed or signed up for the first time in our club since our Winter Newsletter release: William Lambert (YN3 68-69), Paul Sullivan (SM1 78-81), Herb Stephan (CDR 89-91), Anastasios G Tom (Pappy) Pappanastasiou (RM2 70-72). Hopefully if you're still not a member, you’ll take the plunge and add your name to our coveted list this year!   Since we’re in the fourth quarter of the year, if you decide to join us, your $20 membership fee will cover your membership until 2020!  What a deal!  You can join us online here http://www.ussconcord.org/id29.html


Article Two
 On Wednesday, 27 November 1968, USS Concord was commissioned at Long Beach Naval Shipyard. Fifty years later we will celebrate this event by presenting Concords 50th anniversary reunion in Charleston SC.  Once again, we reached out to “A Complete Reunion” the party planners who have produced great reunion events in the past. In true fashion, these planners have already canvassed the hotels in the area and found us a good deal at the Crowne Plaza hotel and got us free breakfast for 2 thrown in with our rooms. This is a great hotel, convenient to the airport, and literally walking distance to Tanger Mall. Reunion dates have been set for 12–16 September, 2018. The hotel (Crowne Plaza) is ready to take your reservation now!  They recommend you call 1-843-744-4422 to make your reservation rather than attempt to book your room online.  When you call to make your reservation, give the codeword “UCR” or USS Concord Reunion to get the special rate.  Tour selections are being finalized also so look for email announcements soon!!  

Article Three 
Honorably discharged Veterans will soon be eligible to shop all online exchanges. Beginning on November 11, 2017 you can once again take advantage of the unique gifts and shopping discounts that you enjoyed while on active duty. While this is online shopping only, it is a major step in giving back to those who served. To be eligible to shop, you must register \ provide proof of your military service to qualify. Visit vetverify.org to enroll and get ready to shop. Thanks to association member Geoff Easter for informing the crew of this new benefit.  

Article Four
	Our association has decided to identify various members throughout the year and share their memories and pictures while serving aboard. SK2 Skip Dent was chosen as our “spotlighted” member this quarter and his memories are available at our website, “Member spotlight” page. Here is an early picture of Skip, and a brief portion of his thoughts and memories.  For more pictures of Petty Officer Dent and his memories while serving our ship, visit our webpage.
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I am a Plank owner and the first SK to report aboard USS Concord. The Navy sent me to Norfolk 8/68 to set up and start receiving stores for all the holds.  I left San Diego in early August and went "TAD" to Norfolk to set up mock holds and start receiving all of the stores for the Concord along with 5 other SK's, Chief Elmore and Lt. Habermann. It was a lot of work,12 hour days, but a lot of fun also. Chief was a great asset but a lousy bowler.





Article Five

[bookmark: _GoBack]	Taps.  Webmaster reached out to the crew, in our Summer Newsletter, concerning information confirming the loss of the Burton brothers. Thanks to Barry Cravens (SK3 83-87) the Burtons have been accurately recognized in our Eternally Departed page at our website. The following shipmates have been reported as loss during this newsletter period: SK2 Charles W. Burton "Chuck" (early 82-86), HT2 Joseph Leroy "Jojo" Burton Jr. (early 83-87), Charles W. Bauer, HT1 Edward W. Charlie (78-?), SK1 Richard Higgins (81-86).

If you have news of a member who has passed and has not been recognized as eternally departed, please contact the webmaster at ussconcord.org.


Final Thoughts: It’s been many years now since I served aboard Concord, but almost daily I have memories of that time and events. I remember stepping off onto fleet landing in Naples, bravely crossing the street into town and interacting with the “Hey Joes”. I think I still have some of the trinkets / statues I bought from them somewhere in my attic. On the return trip, back to the ship I was an easier customer, and usually ended my night on the town with one of the questionable sandwiches sold from the vendor’s cart. I’m sure you have memories such as these so feel free to drop them at our “sea stories page” at our website. While you’re there take some time, and read through the many stories that have been entered since we created our association back in 2009.

Lastly, don’t forget to regularly visit our website, however, and let’s get ready for “Reunion 2018”, where I’ll post play-by-play steps leading up to the event as it unfolds, as well as association information in general http://www.ussconcord.org/.

	
r,
Web Dude
image1.png




image2.tiff

